
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Our ref: BWR/GHR  

  

 
09 October 2023  

  
 

Dear Parent or Carer  

 

Year 10 theatre trip to see A Christmas Carol at CAST– 28/29th November 2023 

  
The English department are proud to announce a trip to CAST theatre in Doncaster to watch 

a professional production of A Christmas Carol, the novella by Charles Dickens that they are 

studying for their GCSE. This trip will immerse all the students in the story through the medium of 
theatre, enhancing their understanding of this text in a real and inspirational way, which in turn 

will go some way towards securing their grade at GCSE.  

 
This theatre trip which will run on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th November at CAST theatre 

in Doncaster city centre. Students will need to make their own way to the theatre to arrive by 

6.30pm and will then need to arrange transport home after the performance. The 
performance begins at 7.30pm and will last approximately 3 hours.  

 

There is no cost to students for this trip. 
 

Students have been sent a Microsoft form to indicate their preference of days, however, due 

to the way the tickets are split, some may not get their first choice of day. Please could this 
form - https://forms.office.com/e/7KnBawpBgD - be completed by Friday 20th October to 

enable us to organise the tickets for each performance. It is important that the date students 

can attend is indicated by parents.  The trip has been added to ParentPay as ‘free’ for all year 
10 students; you need to select one date for your child to attend the performance.  

 

The English department thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully 

 
 

  
  

Mr. B. Wright 

Teacher of English 

https://forms.office.com/e/7KnBawpBgD

